
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Children of the Future: 

My name is Clara Grossman.  I came to the Kansas City area in the year 1988 because my 
husband was offered a position at Marion Laboratories. 

My proudest accomplishments since coming to the United States are becoming a U.S. citizen, 
getting married, having 3 daughters, and becoming a grandmother 8 times. 

The Midwest Center for Holocaust Education is important for Kansas City because it helps 
people to understand what happened during the Holocaust and teaches people that such a tragedy 
must never be repeated. 

From studying the Holocaust, you should learn how prejudice and racism should never be 
allowed to permeate society. 

My message for you, our future generation, is to be kind and understanding to people of different 
nationalities and races and help the newcomer to assimilate into society. 

Very truly, 

 

Clara Grossman 

Nyirbator, Hungary 

September 6, 1930 
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